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15 March 2021 
 
 
Professor Qiu Yong 
President 
Tsinghua University 
 
 
 
Dear President Qiu Yong; 
 
As you mark the 110th Anniversary of Tsinghua University, I would like to offer my 
heartfelt congratulations to you. 
 
It is my hope that Tsinghua University and Meiji University will continue to play 
significant roles as core institutions providing cutting edge research and excellent 
educational achievement. Let us aim to develop further as higher educational 
institutions, giving rise to human resources valued on a global level. 
 
Please accept my best wishes for your continued success in the future and once again, 
congratulations on your 110th Anniversary! 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Professor Kosaku Dairokuno 
President 
Meiji University 
 


